
 Call to Order:  Supervisor Collin Walls called the February 27, 2007 Special Meeting of the 
Springfield Township Board and the Park Commission to order at 7:10 p.m. at the Springfield 
Township Civic Center, 12000 Davisburg Road, Davisburg, MI 48350. 
 
Roll Call: 
 
 Board Members Present 
 Collin W. Walls  Township Supervisor 
 Jamie Dubre   Township Treasurer 
 Nancy Strole   Township Clerk 
 Dennis Vallad   Township Trustee 
 David Hopper   Township Trustee 
 Roger Lamont   Township Trustee 

Marc Cooper   Township Trustee 
 
Park Commissioners Present 
Rich Parke   Parks Chairperson 
Jean Vallad   Parks Treasurer 
Kelly Hyer   Parks Secretary 
Diane Baker   Commissioner 
Ron Hudson   Commissioner 
Annette Zemon-Parker Commissioner 
 
Parks Staff Present 
Jennifer Tucker  Parks Director 

  
 
 
New Business 
 
Supervisor Walls explained that this meeting was called to help improve communications 
between the Township Board and the Parks Commission. 
 
Topics discussed that both bodies felt were high priority were: 
 

1)  Respective roles of both Boards 
2)  Communication between the Boards 
3)  Financial Reporting 
4)  Leadership Clarkston 
5)  Parks mileage 
6) “Love The Parks” Group 
7)  Hart Center parking lot paving project 
8)  Cable Funds Use. 
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Adjournment: 
 
Hearing no other business, Supervisor Walls adjourned the meeting at 10:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Collin W. Walls, Township Supervisor 
 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Nancy Strole, Township Clerk 
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